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Stoddard County Commission to Hold Closed Session
on Monday, December 5th
DECEMBER 04TH 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

Stoddard County Commission to Hold Closed Session on Monday, December 5th

Stoddard County Commission will hold a Closed Session on Monday, December 5, 2022
at 10:30 a.m. via Conference Call to discuss the audit work with State Auditors Staff.

Closes sessions are closed to the public and meda.
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